

January 29, 2024

The Honorable City Council Malden City Hall 215 Pleasant Street Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to the City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund Ordinance, I hereby appoint Dr. Roxanne Reddington-Wilde, 35 Baincroft Road, Malden, Massachusetts as a member of the Affordable Housing Trust Fund Board, said term to commence upon confirmation by the City Council and to expire on January 31, 2026.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON

Mayor

cc: Dr. Roxanne Reddington-Wilde

Ahrehon Thompson, Office of Strategic Planning & Community Development